
EXHiBlT NO. I .- 

Receipt of the Following Resignations From Members of Boards, Commissions and 
Committees: 

Alexandria Commission for the Arts 
Morgan Hilton 

Alexandria Commission on HIVIAIDS 
Tomas Cabrera 

Alexandria Early Childhood Commission 
Carol Freeman 

Woodrow Wilson Bridge Neighborhood Task Force 
Ardith Dentzer 

Alexandria Youth Policy Commission 
Michele Brandon 



8,  
Morgan Hilton To kay.mendenhall@alexandriava.gov 
~morgs_g@yahoo.com> 

CC 
10/23/2008 02:33 PM 

Please respond to bcc 

morgs-g@yahoo.com Subject Resignation from Arts Commission 

Dear Kay, 

Per our conversation, this email is to confirm my resignation from the Alexandria Commission for 
the Arts, effective immediately. 

I have greatly enjoyed my time with this very productive commission, but am unable to continue due 
to personal circumstances. 

Thanks for your help, 

Morgan Hilton 



"Yvonne W i 1 liams I t  

cywilliams@kiserv 
ices. org> 

> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> Ms. Mendendall, 
> 
> 
> 
> 

TO 
ckay.Mendenhall@alexandriava.gov> 

CC 

l1 'Nechelle D Terrell 
cNechelle.Terrell@vdh.virginia.gov> 

Subject 
Alexandria HIV Commission 

> 
> Good morning. I'm writing to inquire whether Tomas Cabrera resigned from 
> the HIV Commission. Tomas Cabrera resigned for KIServices effective 
> September 30, 2008. He was representing K.I.Services, Inc (Minority AIDS 
> organization) on the Alexandria HIV commission. 

> 
> 
> Please, let me know how to proceed. 

> Yvonne Williams 
> 

> Executive Director 
> 

> 
> 
> 3333 Duke Street 
> 

> Alexandria, VA. 22314 
> 
> 
s Office: 703.823.4401 
> 

> 
> Fax: 703 -823.4407 
> 
> 
> ywilliams@kiservices.org 
> 

> For more information visit our website. www.kiservices.org 
> 
> 3 



619 Upland Place 
Alexandria, VA 22301 

October 28,2008 
' b  .. ii.1-c ! - I ;  r J 

Ms. Rose Boyd . - 
Office of Citizens Assistance ' 'vl-\3 2008 
City Hall 
3 0 1 King Street 
Alexandria, VA 223 14 

Dear Ms. Boyd, 

I am writing to inform you that I am no longer able to serve on the Early Childhood 
Commission and I hereby submit my resignation. 

It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve on the Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Freeman 



'Y 
"Ardith Dentzer" 
<acdentzer@gmaiI.com> 

1011 812008 10:41 PM 
To "Mayor Bill Euille" <alexvarnayor@aol.corn> 

CC "Paul Srnedberg" <paulcsrnedberg@aol.corn>, "Carla 
Johnson" <Carla.Johnson@alexandriava.gov>, "Rich Baier" 
<Rich.Baier@alexandriava.gov>, "Lillie Finklea" 
<Ifinkle@attglobal.net>, "Teresa Miller" 
<rrnillerco@starpower.net>, "Shane Downey" 
<sd@wafed.corn>, glen.bates@alexandriava.gov, 
HTHlTAlers <hthtta@yahoogroups.com>, "Jackie 
Henderson" <jackie.henderson@alexandriava.gov>, "Jerry 
King" <jjkingconsulting@yahoo.corn>, "Jerry King" 
<jking@snap.org>, "Yvonne Weight" <ydw@att.net>, "Karen 
Norris" <kwnorris@erols.corn>, "Emily Baker" 
<ernily.baker@alexandriava.gov> 

Subject Resignation from the WWBNTF 

Dear Mayor Euille, 

I do not think there is any point in continu.ing to be a member of the WWB 
Neighborhood Task Force, celctainly not after witnessing your entire lack of 
support for .the Cecchist ID1 Group Plan today, and by extension, your entire lack 
of support for Hunting Towers residents. 

I remember when you first came to visit Hunting Towers after VDOT took us 
over. You arrived in May 2002, shortly before you launched your mayoral 
campaign. 

All through these many years, you always told me that you would help us preserve 
Hunting Towers as affordable workforce and retiree housing. 

Yet by your vote earlier today, you have failed us completely, and I cannot risk 

that you will fail us again completely. The same can be said for Councilman 
Smedberg -- who always said "his constituency did not LIKE affordable housing 
of any sort". 

So I wish you and all the board members of the WWBNTF well, but in good 
conscience, I can no longer be a part. 

Most sincerely, 

Ardith Campbell Dentzer 



"Michele Brandon" To <kay.mendenhall@alexandriava.gov> 
<mbrandon@campagnacente 
r.org> CC 

10131 12008 03:56 PM bcc 

Subject Resignation from the Youth Policy Commission 

Ms. Mendenhall, 

This message is to inform you that I am resigning from my position as a parent representative from District 
B on the Youth Policy Commission. I have moved from the area and can no longer represent District B. 
Thank you. 

Michele Brandon 


